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Your Comment 
I believe we should go with the public option. Since PSEG is based in New Jersey it 
seems they are not interested in what is best for New Yorkers. In addition, the fact that 
a private company must please their stockholders makes it more expensive for 
ratepayers. I don't mind paying for electricity, but I don't want to put money in someone 
else's pockets. It seems that the public option is the only one that makes sense if you 
are a ratepayer 


